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Raszka Shelley

From: Nora Bluebird <tokahewin1973@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 1:46 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: HB3515

Importance: High

Dear Members of the Agriculture & Natural Resources Committee: 

  

I understand that you are holding a public hearing on new anti-predator bills and I would like to be heard. I am 

not a citizen of your beautiful state but I truly hope that you consider killing this particular bill. Please 

set examples for other states pertaining to wildlife. Predators are necessary to bring balance to certain 

environments as you have probably noticed with Yellowstone park for example.  

I am a full blood Oglala Lakota from the Pine Ridge Indian Reservation and I have such a passion for wildlife 

conservation. I think of wolves in particular as relatives as they have endured a similar history to ours. This is 

how much I feel about them, I understand that you must listen to your constituents too but I think that other 

states will be looking to yours as a guide. Please think about your choice and listen to everyone's concerns in 

this and the other bills. Thank you for reading my concerns, God bless. 

  

Nora Farland  

PO Box 126 

Batesland, SD  57716  


